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I	would	like	to	request	that	the	feed-in	tariffÂ	should	be	increased	in	line	with	
the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	I	believe	the	feed-in	tariff	should	
represent	the	true	value	of	solar.	Households	with	solar	have	recognised	the	
benefits	to	the	environmental,	health	and	the	distribution	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.	We	are	real	people	who	have	used	our	own	money	to	install	our	
systems	which	benefit	all	power	uses,	we	should	be	paid	a	reasonable	price	for	
our	excess	being	fed	into	the	grid.	Regards,	Lorraine	&	Tony	
	
Lorraine	Bertolotti		
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